
TLQMC 

GENERAL MEMBERSHIP  

MEETING 2/1/16 

 Call to order @ 4:00 by President Pat Martin.  39 members were present which 
constitutes a quorum. 

 The minutes of the previous meeting were approved without reading. 
 Treasurer Marv Tjalma reported on the budget and script. 
 Pat Martin, standing in for Membership Chairman Ray Dorfman announced the 

membership now stands at 157.  New members were introduced. 
 Joe Rutherford discussed the new password protected roster on the website.  The 

password will be e-mailed to all members by President Martin. 
 Ed Warman discussed the tournaments.  48 members participated in the President’s 

Cup, 31 couples participated in the Couples Club Championship.  Both went smoothly.  
The Club Championship is up next and he encouraged anyone interested to get their 
applications in ASAP.  There are many payouts in all flights.  The “Club Champion” must 
play from the Blue Tees. 

 Neil Cortesi and Greg Henry gave a presentation on ideas to help combat slow play. 
 Neil Cortesi introduced the Mentoring Program to help ease new members into our club 

and community. 
 President Martin discussed the ongoing process of Tee Box choices and selections.   
 Greg Henry announced the SCGA Rules Seminar will be held at the Classic Club on 

February 17th at a cost of $50.  He encourages all to try to attend. 
 The meeting was adjourned at 4:25. 


